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5 th April 2019 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 
 This week several children took part in our Way of the Cross Liturgy.  Children 
from each class made freeze frames of the Stations of the Cross.  This really 
helped the children to understand the painful journey Jesus made before he died 
on the cross.  The children were prayerful throughout and showed a considerable 
amount of reverence.   
 
A big well done to our choir for taking part in the Torbay Music Festival on 
Wednesday.  It was an amazing night.  The children represented the school really 
well and the enthusiasm they showed while singing brought a tear to my eye!  A 
big thank you to Mrs Tullier for organising this.   
 
Don't forget it is our Community Day tomorrow and we plan to get the 
planters ready for the children's planting in the Summer term.  Please come along 
and help even if it is just for an hour.  The boards have been removed and we 
are looking forward to turning this into a happy space.  Please bring your wellies 
and gardening tools if you have them.  Any donations of soil would also be 
gratefully received.   
 
We are looking forward to seeing the children when they return to school 
on Wednesday 24 April.   
 
Wishing you all a wonderful and joyous Easter break! 
 
With best wishes  
 

 Mrs Harding 

 

 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

 Head Teacher: Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming  

23rd April Non pupil 
day 

24th April –School re-
opens 

24th-26th April Year 3 
residential 

29th April–2nd May –
Bikeability –year 5 

Attendance 

The week ending 29th March, Class 4 topped the table with 98.5%. Our school 
average was 95.3%.  
 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other day 
thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. If we 
cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at your address 
to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration periods 
you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
  
Dear Lord 
 

What a challenge that 

was,  
to walk the road into 

Jerusalem.   
What a horror that 

was, 
to hear the crowd 

calling for your death.  

What a sacrifice that 
was, 

to give your life for all 
people.  

What a miracle that 

was,  
to come alive and 

meet with so many.  
What a love that is,  

to love all people, 
including me.   

 

Amen 
 

 
 

PTA 
Look out here for 

future events 



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Jo’s Dance Divas 
KS2 

 

Monday 
3.15 – 4.15 

£1 per session  

 Premier Sports 
Fitness and music 

Yr R-6  

Thursday  
8.00 – 8.45 am 
£24 for term 

Acting Up Club 
Mrs Corline 

Yr 2-6 
 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 
£3.50 per session 

 Premier Sports 
High 5 Netball 

KS2 
Yr 3-6 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

Mustard Seeds 
Mrs Quinn 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 
KS2 

 

 TUFC 
Football Club  

Yr R-6 

Friday  
3.15 - 4.15 pm 
£3 per session 

Civic Award  
Mrs Davenport 

Class 6 

 
Wednesday 
 lunchtime 

 

 Choir club 
KS2 

Mrs Tullier 

Friday 
Lunchtime 

Premier Sports 
Gymnastics 

Yr 1-6 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

£24 for term 

   

 
Other News and Information 

 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 
   

Summer term Clubs  
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline, Kate Davenport 
Named Governor for Child Protection: Rachel Nolan 

 

 

Discipleship 
Award 

 
 

Year R Archie 
Year 1 Louise 
Year 2 Sofia 
Year 3 Lily 
Year 4 Rebekah  
Year 5 Lenny 
Year 6 Aaricia 

 

KS1 Awards 
Today at our Celebration assembly learning behaviour certificates were awarded to; 
 

KS2 Awards 

Today at our Celebration assembly learning behaviour certificates were awarded to; 

Reception Class 
Charlotte 

Troy 
Finn 
Toby 

William 
Franky 

Layla 

Class 1 
Lily 
Lia 

Luke 
Sidonia 
Ashton 
Kieron 
Kaiden 

 

Class 2 
Ania 
Molly 
Evie 

James D 
Elise 

Jayden 

Kayden 

Class 3 
Scarlett 
Harry 

Spencer 
Elesha 

Eva 

Zach 

Class 4 

Nyah 
Demi 

Scarlett 
Ollie 

Aleksandra 

Mark 

Class 5 
Poncho 
Paige 
Leah 
Skylar 
Tessa 

George 

Class 6 
George 
Olivia K 
Oliver H 
Ollie S 

Ryhanah 

Olivia W 

mailto:admin@olota.uk

